
Good afternoon, Wausau School District Community:

We are reaching out to let you know that COVID-19 testing in the Wausau School District has expanded to include immediate
family members of students and staff.

That said, we do want you to know that only Rapid Antigen tests are currently available.  PCR tests should be available by the
end of the week or early next week.

For more information, including testing locations and times, please visit our COVID-19 testing webpage at this link.

Thank you,

Wausau School District Administration

It is the mission of the Wausau School District to advance student learning, achievement, and success.

The Wausau School District does not discriminate on the basis of race, age, color, religion, national origin, ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital status, parental status,
sexual orientation, sex (including transgender status, change of sex, or gender identity), or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability (“Protected Classes”).

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/4zZHxcDQ6506dfuqXmHZuQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRlb5K9P0Q4aHR0cHM6Ly93d3cud2F1c2F1c2Nob29scy5vcmcvYWJvdXQtd3NkL2NvdmlkLTE5LXRlc3RpbmdXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmNzPV-OY8_ang9SGGR3aGl0ZUB3YXVzYXVzY2hvb2xzLm9yZ1gEAAAAAQ~~

